العام الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية المجال الدراسي: اللغة الإنجليزية الصف السادس الزمن: ساعتان الأسئلة في (5) صفحات



وزارة التربية الادارة العامة لمنطقة الجهراء التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الانجليزية امتحان تجريبي الفصل الدراسي الأول

المفردات _ الإستيعاب المقروع _ القواعد _ التعبير الكتابي _ التهجئة

Total Mark 60 Marks

I. Reading (30 Marks)

A. Vocabulary (14 Marks)

	A. Vocabulary (14)	<u>viains</u>					
a. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d : (4X2=8Ms)							
1. My friend had an accident and the doctor his leg and put plaster on it.							
a. owned	b. remembered	c. fed	d. x-rayed				
2. They will show a new of Sponge Bob tonight.							
a. daughter	b. furniture	c. episode	d. iceberg				
3. All snakes are dangerous, most of them are							
a. poisonous	b. dirty c. exhausted		d. worried				
4. Let's help Salem. He is in big							
a. trouble	b. newspaper	c).squid	d. spike				
b. Fill in the spaces with the most suitable words from the list : $(4x1\frac{1}{2} = 6 \text{ Ms})$							
carefully - waste – happily — collect – sink							
5- I smiled when I saw my birthday's gifts.							
6- I like to old coins. It's my favourite hobby.							
7- We should use water wisely. We shouldn't it.							
8- My brother always drives his car							

تابع / نموذج اختبار تجريبي اللغة الإنجليزية ٢٠١٨ - ٢٠١٩ (الصف السلاس) الصفحة الثانية

II. Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

Read the following passage then answer the questions below:

John's great hobby in life was breeding animals. He loved all kinds of animals. He read many books about animals to know how to care for them. The walls of his room were covered with pictures of animals just as other boys of his age had posters of football players. He used to bring his animals in the garden and sometimes take **them** to his house. His father used to shout." keep them in the garden." His mother also never agreed to keep any animal inside the house.

Most of his pets were quite small like rabbits, mice and birds. One evening his mother saw an animal sitting beside John. She screamed out of surprise. It was a gorilla. John said: "I found it in the park. It's lovely, I talked to it and we became friends." His mother <u>refused</u> to keep the gorilla .So she phoned the zoo, the zookeeper told John that he couldn't keep it. It could be dangerous. He added "You could come to the zoo whenever you like to see the gorilla." Since then, John visits the zoo in his free time.

a. Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:- (6x 2=12 Ms)

- 9. What is the title of this passage?
 - a. John's Hobby
 - b. Dangerous Animals
 - c. football players
 - d. Rabbits and Mice
- 10. What is the **opposite** of the underlined word "**refused**" in the **2**nd paragraph mean?
 - a. brought
 - b. accepted
 - c. covered
 - d. became
- 11. The underlined word " **them**" in the $\mathbf{1}^{st}$ paragraph refers to:
 - a. pictures
 - b. posters
 - c. walls
 - d. animals

تابع / نموذج اختبار تجريبي اللغة الإنجليزية ٢٠١٨ - ٢٠١٩ (الصف السرلاس) الصفحة الثالثة

- 12. Why did John read many books about animals?
 - a. to know how to care for them
 - b. to keep animals in the zoo
 - c. to take photos for them
 - d. to keep a gorilla at home
- 13. According to the passage, all the following statements are **NOT TRUE** except:
 - a. John doesn't like reading
 - b. animals can sometimes talk
 - c. John's father never screams
 - d. John visits the zoo every now and then
- 14. The writer's purpose of this passage is to:
 - a. encourage us to visit the zoo every week.
 - b. ask us to keep gorillas at home.
 - c. tell us that some animals cannot be kept at home.
 - d. say that boys should have posters on walls.

b. Answer the following questions:- (2x2=4 Ms)

15. Why did John's mother scream?
16. According to the passage, where is the gorilla now?

II. Writing (30 Marks)

A. Grammar (11 Marks)

a. Choose the correct answer between brackets: (4x2=8 Ms)

17. Last Friday we (go – goes – went) to the park. While we (walk – were walking – walking) along the grass, we suddenly saw a little cat (who – which – where) looked very hungry and searching for food. We felt how hungry it is, (so –because – for) we gave it some food.

الصفحة الوابعة	(الصف السلاس)	X • 1 9_Y • 1 A	تابع / نموذج اختبار تجريبي اللغة الإنجليزية
b. Do as shown l	oetween the brack	ets: $(2 \times 1^{1/2} = 3)$	<u>Ms)</u>
18. If you study hard, you (get) top marks.			(Correct the verb)
19. Ali used to pl	ay for the school ba	asketball team.	(Make negative)

B. Writing (15 Marks)

<u>Plan and write a paragraph of (8 sentences) about (the importance of water)</u>

The following picture and guide words may help you

water – important – cooking – washing – save – wisely



Plan your topic here

الصفحة الخامسة	(الصف السلاس)	7 · 1 9 _ 7 · 1 A	بى اللغة الإنجليزية	اختبار تجري	تابع / نموذج
	,		· ·		
•••					
•••••	•••••				• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
••••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
	Rubrics			Mark	Total
	c organizers, mind m	apping)		1	
	Exposition of ideas and coherence.			8	
	d number of sentenc	es.		2	15
Grammar				1	15
Spelling				1	1
Handwriting				1	
Punctuation				1	
		C. Spelling	<u> (4 Marks)</u>		
Rewrite the unde	erlined words corre	ctlv•(4 v 1– 4	Mc)		
Kewitte the unuc	Timed words corre	Cuy.(4 A 1 – 4	1 V1 13)		
1- Don't be w o	orerid . Everything i	s going to be f	ine.		
2- German car	rs are very exsepinve	e cars.			
0. 11	.1. 1. 0. 1.	T 1. T	1 .		
3- I have seen	this man before but	I can't <u>rember</u>	ner his name.		
/ Ti-:-1- I C	ound my 10 at 1				
4- <u>rimaly</u> , 1 I	ound my lost key.				